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Girardi - DNR, Chris <chris.girardi@state.co.us> Wed, Feb 26, 2025 at 2:36 PM
To: HARALD HOEGBERG <geohoeg@comcast.net>
Cc: Jared Ebert - DNR <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Hello Harald,

According to the 2025 Annual Report, the last activity at the site was on 4/20/2022. The report also stated that no
reclamation of the NOI (0.2 acres) has been completed. The report did state that 0.2 acres will be reclaimed in the next
year. 

Please be advised that, pursuant to Hard Rock Rule 3.1.3(2) reclamation must be completed within 5 years from the date
since prospecting has ceased. 

I just wanted to reach out to make sure we're on the same page regarding this requirement for reclamation. Thanks for
promptly submitting the Annual Report.

Have a great day,

Chris Girardi

Environmental Protection Specialist Intern

P: (720) 793-3041

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216

chris.girardi@state.us.co |https://drms.colorado.gov/

HARALD HOEGBERG <geohoeg@comcast.net> Wed, Feb 26, 2025 at 2:47 PM
To: "Girardi - DNR, Chris" <chris.girardi@state.co.us>

Thanks Chris,
 
That was the last drilling we did before what we are doing now. I had a local who did the
reclamation for Viscount, but he retired in 2023. My guess is we will reclaim  the Passiflora shortly
after the drilling is completed. We will do the 2P2022 grading and seeding at the same time. This
will probably happen in mid to end of March.
Best regards,
Harald
[Quoted text hidden]
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